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Att: Ms Amy Blakely, Planning Officer

Dear Sir
Re: Planning Proposal for the Rezoning of Lot 610 DP 777251 No 112 Cliftlands Road Scone
At the 22 March 2010 ordinary meeting the Council resolved that:

The planning proposal for the part rezoning of Lot 610 DP 777251, Cliftlands Road Scone be referred to the
Department of Planning for consideration by the LEP Panel.

Please find enclosed the Council resolutions and the Planning Proposal prepared by the applicant.
Please contact Council's Environmental Planning Officer Mr Paul Smith on Tel 65401102 if you have further

enquiries.

Yours faithfully

K

For Daryl Dutton
GENERAL MANAGER
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